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• • Minutes of the First Meeting 
Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society 

April 4, 1964 

The organizational meeting of the Idaho Chapter was held in the Hotel 
Moscow, Moscow, Idaho at 7s00 A.M., April 4, 1964. 

Kenneth E. Hungerford presided after the breakfast which was attended 
by 27 men. 

Robert H. Giles, Jr. discussed the by laws with the group and amended 
them to their attached form. Discussion centered around membership and the 
need for associate members, and the mechani m for adoption and relea e of 
resolutions or statements by the Chapter. 

A nominating committeP chaired by Elmer V. Norberg presented two name 
of each of the three officer positions. Elected by ecret ballot werei 
President, K. E. Hungerford, Univer 1ty of Idaho; Vice President, Hugh Harpe ·, 
Bureau of Land Management; and Secretary Treasurer R. Ho Giles, Univer ity 
of Idaho. 

A motion was carried that the deadline for charter membership wou d be 
June 1, 19640 

David Neider, Program Committee chairman, discussed the report of the 
Committee previou ly sent to memb~rs. The need for local or area meetings 
was discussed and general agreement reached that such meetings or programs 
of the Chapter would be desirable. The by law were amended to provide for 
small meetings having executive board approval. 

The desirability of a summer program meeting, probably near McCall, was 
discussede Such a program is to be planned. 

Dr. Hungerford expressed the thanks of the new officers for the work 
done by the organizational cornmittees0 

Dues were collected at the end of the meeting which adjourned at 9:15 
A.Mo 

The Chapter as of May 1 has 29 paid member • A checking account wa~ 
opened with the Idaho F rst National Bank, Mosco, Idaho on April 14, 1964 
in the name of the Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society. he balance i 
$2 .oo as of May 1. 

Se etary~Trea urer 

Robert I-I Giles, Jr,., 
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August 1, 1964 

• • 
Minutes of the McCall Meeting of the 

Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society 

Meeting was called to order at 10:20 A.M. by President Hungerford. 

Sylvester suggested meeti~g at Moscow to discuss computer and radio 
isotope techniques. 

Bizeau suggested a meeting at Coeur d'Alene prior to the Northwestern 
Section of the Wildlife Society to be held in Missoula, Montana in April. 

Ideas were requested and the membership will be polled for a vote on the 
next meeting. 

Hungerford raised the program committee's suggestion of chapter support 
of the two Idaho Youth Conservation Camps. The group seemed to favor 
support in some form of the northern camp. The southern camp is 
adequately instructed by the Department of Fish and Game. 

The Chapter favors acquiring Nagel's Techniques of Technical Writing at 
a cost of $.75 each for sale to its members at a profit over mailing 
costs. 

Giles showed a conibear trap and a Virginia Commission of Game and 
Inland Fisheries field autopsy forms and collection equipment. 

Hungerford discussed and demonstrated tranquilizer gun, archery, and 
anaesthesia techniques. 

John Ormiston discussed the use of Tranamol anaesthesia on Cotourmix 
quail in their water suppl y . The advantages and disadvantages for field 
use and capture of birds was discussed. Various experiences of other 
participants were shared • 
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